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21 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

One of our Year 6 children has asked for your help with a fundraising project 

that is close to their heart: 

 

 

My name is Corban and I am in Badger Class.  I am trying to raise money to help save 

the bees.  I will donate the money to Friends of the Earth.  It is important to save 

the bees because they are pollinators and pollinate 85% of our food crops and the 

pollinate plants that animals eat.  Bees are in trouble, they are declining and we need 

to help them. 

 

I am organising a Fun Day on Saturday 8th June at the Railway Inn in Swadlincote.  I 

have a Bouncy Castle, a face painter, seed bombs, design a bag and a tombola.  I would 

like to ask you if you would be able to help with tombola prizes please.  I really need 

items such as tinned or dried food, sauces, juice, smellies, chocolates, biscuits, bric a 

brac, toys and games.  It would also be lovely to see you all at my Fun Day.   

 

If you could bring any tombola items into school this week I would be really grateful. 

 

Thank you very much,  

 

Corban 
 


